
 

  

 

These workshops are aimed towards parents, carers and pupils who 
would like to understand more about Transitioning into Secondary 
school as well as supporting their child/ren prepare for a smooth 
transition. 
 

Wednesday 14th July at 11am and Thursday 15th July at 1pm. 
Email: Sarah.Haddrell@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

Wednesday 21st July at 11am and Thursday 22nd July at 1pm 
Email: Shelley.Bari@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 
Joining the workshop does require internet access and a device 

able to connect to Microsoft Teams via web browser.   
    (Full access instructions will be given once your place is booked) 
 
We understand that you may have to leave the workshop from time to 
time or perhaps unable to remain for the full duration of the workshop. 
As such, you can leave and return as best suits your circumstances. 

 
These workshops last approx. 1 hour 

Please ensure your consent form is returned before your chosen date. 

             

 

For Parents and Carers 
 


